Permits Agent:

Our Staking Engineering Scott Beck talked with Tom Daniels on 9/28/11.  It was discussed to submit a more generic permit application.  We will submit “as-built” sketch after job is completed.  We have outlined the proposed route on the map during the 1st page of the permit application.  Thanks and let Scott Beck know if you have any questions.  

Contact Scott at: 218-820-8796.

